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Las Virgenes Municipal Water District (LVMWD) debuts a new video assuring customers 

their water is safe.  
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Calabasas, CA – Las Virgenes Municipal Water District debuted a video Friday reassuring 
customers that their water is safe.  

The clip features LVMWD Board President and JPA Chair Jay Lewitt, LVMWD Board 
Director Linda Lo-Hill, as well as several district staff detailing the measures taken to 

deliver the safest, highest quality water at the best value.  

“We want our customers to trust that their water is completely safe,” commented Director 

Lewitt. “We are certainly experiencing unprecedented times, but one thing our customers 

don’t need to worry about is the reliability and safety of their water.” 

The district recently doubled down on its commitment to water quality in the midst of the 

COVID-19 outbreak, reassuring customers that the virus will not affect the taps. 

“Potential contaminants such as bacteria and viruses, including the novel coronavirus, are 

eradicated by the treatment of your water,” assured David Pedersen, general manager of 

LVMWD. “We perform tests on a daily basis to be sure your water is safe.” 

The new video can be viewed here. For more information on water quality, visit 

www.lvmwd.com/COVID-19. 

Las Virgenes Municipal Water District provides potable water, wastewater treatment, 

recycled water and biosolids composting to more than 70,000 residents in the cities of 

Agoura Hills, Calabasas, Hidden Hills, Westlake Village and unincorporated areas of 
western Los Angeles County. 
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